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24th May 2019 

This week’s focus was on PATIENCE 

WW2 STORIES SHARED BY THOSE THAT KNOW BEST! - This week, our Year 5 pupils organised a Tea 

Treat for invited guests from the community. As part of their history topic on WW2, our Year 5 pupils 

have been involved in preparing for a D-Day event at Trebah Gardens. This has involved working with 

artists on a dance presentation, musical memory sounds and 3D memory boxes. The invited guests were 

interviewed about their experiences in WW2 and their stories were included in the memory boxes. On 

June 7th, the Year 5 pupils will be joining other schools in the partnership to present a WW2 event 

through all forms of the creative arts. We are very grateful to the organisers of this event and would also 

like to say a very big thank you to our special guests this week, who have helped to make this part of his-

tory more real for our pupils.  



Our Year 5 and our special 

guests had fun recording sto-

ries shared on white paper ta-

ble clothes and talking about 

their history books. 



CELEBRATING THE TALENTS OF OUR PARENTS! - Congratulations to Louise Danks, Violet and Hazel’s 

mummy, who received a Gold Medal at the Chelsea Flower Show, and we can clearly see why! Louise has 

kindly agreed to come in to school to talk to the children about her work. We are always keen to have par-

ents coming in to share their skills or talk about their work. Please do feel free to talk to your child’s class 

teacher if you would feel happy to come in to talk to the children.  



MRS LEA AND HER WONDERFUL ART!- For those of you who may not be aware, Mrs Lea has continued 

to flourish and inspire since retiring. A talented artist, her felting work is now displayed in various art gal-

leries across Cornwall and she is becoming a quite a name in her field. If you would like to see Mrs Lea’s 

wonderful art, she will be displaying her work at the open studios between 25th May to the 2nd June. 

Visit this website to find out more: 

openstudioscornwall.co.uk 



 
TEAM POINT CERTIFICATE WINNERS 

 

SILVER CERTIFICATE – 100 TEAM POINTS 
Jasmine Clark, Lilly-Grace Johns, Alex Teff,               

Liberty Dingle and Lola Guinchard 
 

GOLD CERTIFICATE – 150 TEAM POINTS 
Fearne Court, Hazel Richards and Courtney Saayman 

 

MEDALS – 200 TEAM POINTS 

Freddie Nicholls, Josh Anderson and Kai Baker 

STAY SAFE IN THE SUN! 

In an assembly this week each child received their WRAP SPLAT HAT Passport. 
They have also brought home an entry form for a competition. 

As well as staying safe in the sun there is a chance for our school to win 
£1000 of sports equipment. 

All you have to do is share the passport and fill in the competition form. 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SEND SUN HATS, WATER BOTTLES AND SUN 
CREAM  AFTER HALF TERM. 

THANK YOU 

HAVE A LOVELY HALF TERM! 

We look forward to seeing you back with us on 
Monday, 3rd June 2019.  


